
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 6th September 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 
~ TERM 1~ 

 

03/09/24—25/10/24 
 
 

Week 2 
 

 

Monday 9th September 
 
Tuesday 10th September 
 
Wednesday 11th September 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 12th September 
Kent Test  
 
Friday 13th September 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

 

 
 

Week 3 
 
 

Monday 16th September 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha Club 
 
Tuesday 17th September 
 
Wednesday 18th September 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 19th September 
 
Friday 20th September 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  

Sudais, Rafe, Sana, Hada, Kyle, Tamara, Naomi, Miggin, Muyeng & Ayaan  
 

 

We hope you have had or still to have a wonderful day celebrating. 

Welcome to Term 1 
I hope you all had a fabulous summer holiday and enjoyed some well earned  

family time.  I’ve chatted to lots of the children who have shared lots of 
lovely things you’ve been up to, which has been great to hear.  

 

As we return at this time of year, I’d like to remind parents to make sure 
children have coats with them at school.  We do go outside if it is raining 

and it’s important the children are dressed appropriately.  Thank you.  

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstar is:  

 

Rabsal 

 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Meet the Teacher  
We have added some dates the 
table on the next page, for you 
to meet your child's  teacher 

 
Monday 9th Sept:  Y1/2  (Paddington) 
Tuesday, 10th Sept: Y5/6  (Potter) 
Weds, 11th Sept:  Y4/5  (Hiccup) 
Thursday, 12th Sept:    Y3 (Cheshire Cat) 
 

Please make every effort to come.  Teachers 
will be sharing expectations and key  

information to help you and your children.  
 

Tiggy-Winkles (and Puddle-Ducks) have     
already met with Mrs Powell.  

Outside Playtimes 
We are in the process of revamping our outside area and playtimes to  

support our children in getting more out of lunch times and playtimes With 
this in mind we are hoping to engage the local community to support us.  

 

If you have links with people who could support a school gardening club or provide us 
with crates, pipes and tyres for pupils to build with, please get in touch!   Thank you!    

The Blue Room 
As a school we are on a journey to become a recognised Nurture UK 

school.  As part of that work, we were lucky enough to receive a grant from Virtual 
Schools Kent, to support the development of our new Nurture facility; The Blue Room.  

This area will be used to support a range of pupils in a range of ways, but essentially it is 
a quiet space that is open to all pupils, when and if they need it.   

 
 

School Fete  
 

Just a little reminder to save the 
date of 28th September for or    

rescheduled school fete!  
More information to follow.   

We will hopefully see you there! 

 
Gurkha Culture Club 

Please see the attached flyer for more  
information.  Level 1 for beginners will start 
on Monday, 16th September and run for 11 

weeks (excluding staff development day 30/9/24 



 

 



 

 


